
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

May 10, 2002

RE:  BenQ Corporation

FCC ID: JVPAWL100

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced Application.

1) We submitted the Grantee code request to the FCC, but the FCC will require further information as detailed under
a separate email?  Please provide this information as quickly as possible so that we can forward to the FCC.  In
order to grant this under BenQ Corporation the FCC will have to adjust the data base first.

2) With respect to the diversity issue, the EUT in this application already shows 2 antennas.  Please be more specific
by answering the following:

a) Is the device capable of  selecting either antenna to transmit with?
b) Only one set of data was provided.  If the device may selectively use either antenna, then  information

must be provided regarding the specific test methodology or engineering judgement made for purposes of
determining which antenna path was selected for testing or alternatively test data for the second antenna
may be submitted.

3) On the RF exposure exhibit 
 a) adjust the classification from "portable" to "portable &/or mobile"

4) Please add the following sentence to the MPE statements contained in the manual:
"This device must not be co-located or operating in conjunction with any other antenna or  transmitter"

Timothy R. Johnson
Examining Engineer

mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.  Failure to
provide the requested information may result in application termination. Correspondence should be considered part of the
permanent submission and may be viewed from the Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, please note that partial
responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


